
Bokamoso is Back Again!

The Bokamoso Youth
Centre Theatre group

is here again!
On Sunday January 16th our friends from Bokamoso Youth Centre
in  Winterveldt,  South  Africa  joined  us  for  worship.  They
brought their message of hope through story and song. This
week Seekers Church is honored to host a career workshop for
members of the group. It includes work with a mentor on resumé
and interview skills as well as site visits to meet with
people in areas of interest to the members of Bokamoso.

 

On Monday the Bokamoso group joined members of the Greater DC
InterPlay community for a joyous celebration of the life and
wisdom of Martin Luther King, Jr. led by Masankho Banda. The
Bokamoso visit continues until early February so there are
other opportunities to be with them and share their messge of
hope. Their performance schedule is posted on the Bolamoso
Foundation web site.

https://www.seekerschurch.org/bokamoso-is-back-again/
http://www.ucandanc.org/
http://bokamosoyouth.org/
http://bokamosoyouth.org/

